
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 
THE GORE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

FROM PATTERSON SIDE ROAD TO HIGHWAY 9 
CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT STUDY 

 
The Study 
The Region of Peel is undertaking a 
Class Environmental Assessment 
(EA) for the rehabilitation of The Gore 
Road from approximately 25m north 
of Patterson Side Road to Highway 9 
in the Town of Caledon.  The 
rehabilitation of The Gore Road is 
being considered to address the 
deteriorating pavement, sub-standard 
shoulder areas, lack of proper 
ditching and visibility restrictions 
throughout the road’s rolling terrain.  
The site location and approximate 
extent of the Study Area are shown 
on the Plan provided. 
 
The Process 
This study is being carried out in 
accordance with the requirements of a Schedule “B” undertaking as outlined in the Municipal Engineers Association 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment document (2000, as amended in 2007and 2011).  The Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (EA) planning process includes public and agency consultation, evaluation of alternatives, 
assessment of the effects of the proposed works and identification of measures to mitigate any adverse impacts. 
 
Public consultation is vital to this study.  The Public Information Centre will provide information on the proposed project: 
present need and justification for improvements; alternate solutions and design concepts considered; and, will obtain 
input and comments on the preliminary preferred solution and design concept identified by the Study Team.  Any 
comments received through the course of the EA will form part of the public record (with the exception of personal 
information). 
 
Public Information Centre 
Time:  Thursday May 23, 2013 
Location: Caledon Community Complex 

6215 Old Church Road, Caledon 
Time:  6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
 
Upon completion of the study, a Project File will be prepared for public review and comment for a period of 30 days.  
Subject to comments received and the receipt of necessary approvals, the Region intends to proceed with the planning, 
design and construction of this project. 

To provide comment or to request additional information concerning this project, please contact either of the following 
Project Team members: 

Sally Rook, C.Tech. PMP 
Project Manager 
The Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B, 4th Floor 
Brampton, ON  L6T 4B9 
Tel: 905-791-7800 Ext. 7842 / 800-919-7800 
Fax: 905-791-1442 
E-Mail: Sally.Rook@peelregion.ca 
 

Leonard Rach, P. Eng. 
Project Manager 
R. J. Burnside & Associates Limited 
15 Townline 
Orangeville, ON  L9W 3R4 
Tel: 1-800-265-9662 Ext. 302 
Fax: 519-941-8120 
E-Mail: Leonard.Rach@rjburnside.com 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the 
exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 
 
The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible 
for persons with disabilities.  Please contact the Project Manager if you need any disability accommodations to 
participate in the PIC. 
 
This Notice first issued on May 9, 2013. 


